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Bob McGuire, Track Coach at Cal State Hayward,
Passed Away March 31, 2015

The following was provided by University Communications.
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Bob McGuire, longtime East Bay track coach, dies at 87

Bob McGuire, a successful longtime track and field and cross country coach at
Pleasant Hill High, and later at Cal State Hayward, died on Tuesday after a brief
illness. He was 87.

McGuire, a Pleasant Hill resident, was inducted into the Pioneer Athletics Hall of Fame
in 1996.

He guided Cal State Hayward (now Cal State East Bay) to the NCAA Division I
women's national track and field championship in 1981, and helped the Pioneer
women collect Association for Intercollegiate Athletics for Women (AIAW) Divisional 11
cross country national titles in 1979-80, coaching at the school until 1992.

He was Northern California Athletic Conference (NCAC) Coach of the Year six times.
His coaching career at Pleasant Hill High spanned from 1956-78, as his teams were
considered area powers.
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